
Women’s  soccer  heads  to
tournament

Sophomore  Hannah  Eakins  takes  a  shot  on  the  goal  in  the
Penguins’  win  during  a  September  2019  game  against
Southwestern  Oregon.
The Clark College women’s soccer team concluded their 2019
regular season on Saturday, October 26. With the 3-1 win over
Clackamas, the Penguins went undefeated in Southern Region
play.

This  continues  a  near-historic  winning  streak  for  Penguin
women’s soccer: They have now gone 64 league games without a
loss, dating back to October 17, 2014. With this win, the team
has claimed their fourth NWAC Southern Region title in a row
and have earned a bye for the first round of the conference
tournament.

The Penguins are set to host the NWAC quarterfinal round at
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Kim Christensen Field on Clark College’s main campus at noon
on Saturday, November 9. They will be host to the winner of
the  Tacoma  Community  College  vs.  Columbia  Basin  Community
College game, to be held on Wednesday, November 6 at 1:00 p.m.
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